Saint Nicholas Church welcomes His Eminence Archbishop Makarios of Australia

4 September 2019

Dear Members & Friends of the United Hellenic Association of Bunbury,

It gives me great honour & joy to announce his Eminence, Archbishop Makarios, will be travelling to Bunbury
on the 13th October 2019 to celebrate the Sunday morning Liturgy at our St Nicholas Church. His Eminence
will be joined by Fr Sortiris, Monks of the Holy Monastery of St John, Fr Elpidios, Fr Emmanuel & others.

Archbishop Makarios is looking forward to visiting Bunbury to show his love & support for our beloved church
& community.

His Eminence told us in July; not only do we need to open the doors of our churches to the Australian people,
but we also need to open the doors of our hearts, to everyone.

Our committee would like to take this opportunity to invite you, your family & friends to attend the service &
to celebrate with us what will be a truly blessed day.

After church we will be providing lunch & refreshments at the hall, free of charge for all attendees. We feel as a
committee & community that our hospitality & generosity on this special occasion is of the greatest importance.

We simply ask those who feel they are able to help, whether it be on the day or by way of donation, to please do
SO.

You can make your donation by the following options:
e Direct payment into the Associations bank account - BSB 086-554; Account 508310018;
e Cheques to the United Hellenic Association of Bunbury WA; PO Box 175, Bunbury WA 6231;
e or drop into the collection box, any given Sunday

| look forward to seeing you at what promises to be a memorable day in our humble parish’s history.

Yours,

G (L



Aristidis Aaron Papandroulakis

(Please feel free to contact me at anytime on 0416 053 335)



